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FROM THE PASTOR 

 The trees are starting to bud and the grass is beginning to “green up” in some places.  As 

the flowers start to bloom we are reminded that the darker days of winter are behind us.  The 

new life that we see around us is also a reminder:  We are reminded that just like the land 

around us is renewed with new life so are we renewed in the New life that we have in Christ 

Jesus.  “Therefore if any man is in Christ, he is a new creature; the old things have passed away; 

behold new things have come.”  (2 Cor. 5:17)  We must remember each day, as we walk with 

Jesus, that we are not who we used to be.  We are His children, a holy people set apart for His 

purposes. “For we are His workmanship (literally masterpiece), created in Christ Jesus for good 

works, which God prepared beforehand, that we should walk in them.” (Eph. 2:10) 

 This spring, I would like to challenge you to intentionally practice what it means to be set 

apart for God.  Take the time to daily read, study and memorize scripture.  Commit to spending 

time with Him in prayer.  Learn what good works that He has prepared for you and do them.  

Let’s not just talk the talk but also walk the walk.  The lost world is looking. 

                                                                                

          Believing and Belonging,    

          Bro Rick 

****************************************************************************************** 

Sending Hope 

 “..He has given us a new birth into a living hope through the resurrection of Jesus Christ 

from the dead.” 1 Peter 1:3  This is the theme for our Annie Armstrong Easter Offering for North 

American Missions emphasis.  

  As believers, we are called to boldly send the hope of the gospel.  We will be hearing from 

missionaries all over North America from March 10 through Easter Sunday, April 21.  Our 

offering will be taken up on April 7, 14, and Easter Sunday. Please begin praying now about your 

part in supporting this work. 

In His service,  

Your Missions Committee 

 



Celebrating Our Senior Saints in March:  Zona McKay 

****************************************************************************************** 

King Cakes for Centri-Kid: 

We are taking our largest group ever to children’s camp June 29-July 3. The campers are selling 

King  Cakes to raise money to cover the cost of camp.  Cakes can be ordered up until March 5th 

and will be delivered on the 9th. You can place an order on the form in the vestibule of the 

sanctuary or you can contact any of the kids that are going to camp. Below is a list of those who 

are signed up.  Please be in prayer for them as the Lord prepares their hearts for an exciting 

week at camp. 

Boys: Briar Allen, Rocky Allen, Peter Bigelow, Kal Cater, Karson Duckworth, Ryland Johnson, 

Keithen Nettles, Martin Parrish, Brax Savell, Trey Smith, Jaxon Spruell, Gavin Stillman, KJ 

Street, Kenny Street, Zack White.  Girls: Ava Brakefield, Laynie Roshto, Kammie Spencer, 

Trinity Smith, Paige White, Taylor Miller. 

***************************************************************************************** 

Easter plans: 

Egg hunt and covered dish fellowship at Richland Baptist Encampment on Sunday evening April 

14 beginning at 5:00. “Son-rise” service at the Richland Baptist Encampment on Easter Sunday 

at 7:00 am. 

****************************************************************************************** 

 
 

Daylight Savings Time begins on March 10th: Don’t forget to Spring ahead one hour. 

****************************************************************************************** 

March birthday calendars are available in the foyer. 

****************************************************************************************** 

Senior Saints’ Soup Saturday 

March’s Senior Soup Saturday will be the 23rd. Deliveries will be between 11:00 and 12:30. Have someone 70 
plus years old to add to the list? Is there anyone available to help deliver?  Give one of the committee 
members a call (Sherry Calhoun 789-4072, Gwen King, Jim King 376-9587 or Renee’ Robinson 381-0899). 
****************************************************************************************** 

Cross Camp 2019 

July 15th-20th - Cross Camp 2019 will be held at LA Tech University.  The theme of camp will be 

“Identity”.  The cost of camp this year will be $275.00.  Youth may sign up from now until April 

14, 2019.  The deposit of $100 needs to be turned in on or before that day to Jeremy or the Office.   

Camp has been growing, so if your student does not sign up by April 14, I cannot promise they 

will be able to attend camp.  There were no more spots available after the deposit deadline this 

past year when I asked.  Also, if a youth does want to sign up after that date and there is a spot 

available, their cost goes up from $275 to $300.  If your student wants to attend camp, but cost is 

an issue, let me know.  We always have people who are willing to help.  I keep the need 

confidential.  If you have any questions about anything, don’t hesitate to call or text me.   

Thanks! 

Jeremy Butler  (318-334-8303) 
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****************************************************************************************** 

Building Fund Information to date: 

February Building Contributions   $     3,262.00    

Monthly Building Note      $     5,500.00 

Outstanding Note Balance              $             

****************************************************************************************** 

Samaritan’s Purse: 

For the month of March we will be collecting wash cloths and soap (Ivory preferably) (no liquids, 

please), toothbrushes, floss, small toys, brushes and combs. 

****************************************************************************************** 

Care & Share: 

For March we are collecting Peanut Butter, Sugar, Flour and Cornmeal. 

****************************************************************************************** 

 

             
 

March 3rd – Rachel Gandy – T.J. Thompson 

 

March 10th – Susan Morgan – Malena Orr 

 

March 17th –Judy Gilley – Jeannie Deere 

 

March 24th – Tammy Duncan – Debbie Dilmore 

 

March 31st – Wendi Chevalier – Krystal Fleming 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 3rd – Jean Aultman – Danielle Roshto –  

  Shirley McQueen 

 March 10th – Lori Guthrie – Jessica McKay –  

  April McClure 

March 17th – Kelli White – Krystal Fleming –  

  Ann Payne 

March 24th –Andrea Spruell – Melissa   

  Duckworth – Mackenzie Burns 

March 31st – Shannon Gandy – Samantha  

  Lively 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Web page Address: www.manghambaptist.org 

Facebook page: www.facebook.com/manghambaptist/ 

Email address: office @manghambaptist.org 

Office hours:  Monday-Tuesday-Thursday 10:30 to 2:30 
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MANGHAM BAPTIST CHURCH 

P O BOX 8 

MANGHAM, LA 71259 

IN GOD WE TRUST 

 

 


